
 

+ PRIESTLY BLESSINGS + 
Farewell and ALL THE BEST to our beloved 

Rev. Stanislaw Zak;  

THANK YOU and PRAYERS to  

Rev. Rafal Duda and  

  

WELCOME to Rev. Father Glenn Naguit  

Pic ture d above:   Fr.  Gl enn Nagu it ce leb ra ting Mass  on Gau dete Sunday

MANY THANKS, PRAYERS AND GOOD 

WISHES TO FR. STANISLAW ZAK ON 

THE OCCASION OF HIS RETIREMENT 

AFTER MORE THAN 40 YEARS OF 

PRIESTLY SERVICE

MAY 2012 

GOD BLESS YOU, FR. STAN! STO LAT! 
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NEWSLETTER ~ ALTAR SERVERS & ACOLYTES 
OF ST. MARGARET MARY CHURCH 

ALTAR SERVER & ACOLYTE PILGRIMAGE 
On Saturday, October 17th, twenty of our Altar boys participated in a private Mass at the newly renovated 

Chapel of the Benedict XVI Institute at St. Patrick’s Seminary.  Fr. Samuel Weber, Director of the Benedict 

XVI Institute of Sacred Music and Divine Worship, Archdiocese of San Francisco invited the St. Margaret 

Mary Altar Boys to St. Patrick’s Seminary for the Holy Mass and a short tour.  Rev. Rafal Duda celebrated 

the Mass, and our very own past altar server & acolyte, now Seminarian, MICHAEL SULLIVAN, gave the 

boys an incredible tour.  After the Mass, breakfast & tour of St. Patrick’s Seminary the altar boys headed to 

California’s Great America Amusement Park for a day of fun and good times! 

Thank you to those parents that chaperoned and drove:  Chuck Raeder, John Kennedy, Linda Fealy, John & 

Valerie Burkart and Rev. Rafal Duda.  Remember:  Please keep Seminarian Michael Sullivan in your prayers! 



Newsworthy: 
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Walter Wagoner Honored 

 

In October of this year, Walter was presented with a certificate signed by our bishop, The Most Reverend Michael C. 

Barber, SJ and presented by Rev. Rafal Duda for 60 years of faithful service at St. Margaret Mary Church 

1955 – 2015… Many of the St. Margaret Mary Altar Boys signed his framed certificate and joined Walter for a cake & 

sparkling cider reception.  Congratulations Walter! 

 

 

  

 
St. Patrick’s Seminary 

 

  

NEWS TO SHARE?  SEND ALL NEWSWORTHY ITEMS & ANNOUNCEMENTS TO 

STMMWORKS@YMAIL.COM 


